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WFWPSI members with their children during the preparation of gift packs.  

 

The Women’s Federation for World Peace Solomon Islands (WFWPSI) were so grateful to 

successfully achieve a humanitarian visit to the children’s ward at the National Referral Hospital. 

This event was unique and important because it was the first time that WFWPSI visited this 

hospital.  This was vital for WFWPSI because it allowed members to engage with local 

communities at the children’s ward and at the same time, create public awareness about 

WFWPSI. There were more than 80 participants including WFWPSI members, nursing staff, 

children, parents, families, and caregivers.  

 

The most interesting part of this humanitarian visit event were the shared messages we 

presented through songs to the children and their families. The theme of our humanitarian visit 

was “Our Trust and Hope in Good and Bad times are in God our Heavenly Parents”. This 

powerful, encouraging message was shared by WFWPSI Vice President, Mrs Mavis Namo. The 

message highlighted love and its importance about the types of love shared.  

 

We handed out 40 gift packs to the children who smiled with joy as they received them. The 

gifts contained reading and colouring books, crayons, soap, cards, toys and hair pins and ribbons.  

 

 



 

 

 

Displayed gift packs for the hospitalised children. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

WFWPSI Members at the children’s ward presenting and sharing songs and messages.  

 

 

 

 

     

 

    WFWP Volunteers with hospitalised children and  

    their parents.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Greeting and sharing gift packs to the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donating gift packs to the children.  

 

We sang three holy songs. They were “Grace of the Holy Garden”, “By the Spring of Life”, and 

“Light of Grace”. We received feedback from many patients and families about how the songs 



 

 

and messages touched their hearts. It gave them the hope of healing, courage, strength, and 

empowerment for the children.  

 

 

 

WFWPSI members at the front of the children's ward. 

 

 

The main highlight and takeaway from this event was reaching out to this wonderful community, 

it really touched their hearts. It strengthened their courage. Our connections gave them a sense 

of hope and healing for their sick children and their families.  

 

 

 

 

Written by Monica Longanimala  
President, WFWP Solomon Islands 


